
Hey Douvris students and parents/caregivers!

Did you know that, for the next month, we’re celebrating
our instructors? 

We want to acknowledge their continuous dedication,
positivity and commitment to the Douvris community. So if
you want to share a story, a nice message, a lesson they taught
you, or anything in between, feel free to use the card stock
provided to write it down! You can write as many as you want.

You can share your name or it can be anonymous, and you can
address it to any instructor or instructors. This initiative runs
through February 22nd. We’re so excited about this: thank you
so much for making our amazing instructors feel valued and
appreciated this month, and happy writing!
 

 Sensei Sophia :)


